Mount Pleasant 
Neighborhood Association
P.O. Box 18662
Saint Louis, MO  63118-9998


11/26/2018

To whom it may concern;

Re: The Bluffs on Broadway 

  The Board of MPNA is proud to endorse and support Mark Widman as he moves forward with updating and acquiring necessary changes to his liquor license and "dance hall" license.
  Mark Widman has made a substantial investment in the Mount Pleasant Neighborhood, and his business is an asset for all of St. Louis. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]  This first class establishment is a stabilizing force in our community and we ask that he be granted any and all considerations pertaining to this licensure.
  



Respectfully, 


Mark A. Swain
President,   MPNA
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